
 

October 

Senior Kiddie Campus Room 1: Miss Amanda D. 
 
 
Favorite Activity:  Each month we will highlight some of the favorite activities of the 
classroom. 
The children have enjoyed using bingo dot markers, using stickers, painting with watercolors, 
painting at the easel, and drawing at our art table.  Art is a great way for the children to express 
themselves and it can also be calming and relaxing for them. 
Another calming activity is playing with playdough.  Not only is it a good sensory activity it also 
helps build the muscles of the hand and fingers which in turn will help with holding a marker 
the correct way and form letters easier when they write. 
The children have also enjoyed building with Legos and Magna Tiles.  The more they explore 
and build with them the more detailed their structures have become. 
2 of our favorite songs have been The Freeze Dance and Ram Sam Sam. 
 
 
Picture Day is October 8/9   There will not be any messy art  or playground that day. 
 
Show and Tell:   This month (October 17th and 18th ),  please have children bring to school the 
number of objects as their age.  So if Joe is 4 years old, he could bring 4 cars or 4 action figures. 
If someone is 5, they bring 5 toys. 
 
During October if your child finds cool leaves they would like to bring to class to show us that 
would be wonderful as we will make a leaf collage of all leaves brought in. 
 

Fall Party: 
We will be holding class at the Log Cabin (here in Lombard) on Thursday/Friday, October 
24/25 during your child’s regular class time.  More details will be sent home shortly. 
 

Costume Parade: We will have a costume parade on October 30/31 near the end of class.  
More details will be sent home shortly. 
 

General Information: 
Please remember to check your child’s cubby/folder every day so you are up to date with 
papers that are coming home.  Make sure to empty those folders so new papers don’t get mixed 
in with old. 
Also remember we would like you to keep your child home if you notice signs/symptoms of 
them being sick.  This will help aid in the decrease of sickness being passed around the school.  
Thank you! 
If you have and questions throughout the year my email is: adavidek@lombardparks.com 
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